
Welcome Back 
Start of Term 5 Newsletter 

Welcome Back from the Easter Break! 

We hope you had a wonderful Easter break filled with joy and relaxation. As we 

return to school, we are excited to welcome you and your children back for 

what promises to be an enriching and productive Term 5. 

Term 5 brings with it a wealth of exciting learning opportunities for our           

children. From engaging lessons in the classroom to school trips. It also brings 

the statutory assessment period for Year 2 and Year 6. The well-being of our        

children remains a top priority during this time. 

Online Safety 

In today's digital age, where the internet is an integral part of our lives, ensuring 

online safety for our children is paramount. Parents play a crucial role in guiding 

their children through the complexities of the online world. It's imperative that 

parents engage in open discussions 

with their children about safe internet 

practices from an early age. These  

conversations should cover topics such 

as the importance of safeguarding  

personal information, identifying and 

avoiding online risks, and                            

understanding the implications of 

online behaviour- all of which we     

discuss in School. Equally important is 

the need for parents to actively             

monitor their child's online activities. 

By staying informed about the                

websites they visit, the people they 

interact with, and the content they 

consume, parents can better protect 

their children from potential dangers such as cyberbullying and inappropriate 

content.  

As a School we try to support parents with our online safety page with guides 
on the most popular games and apps https://lenham.kent.sch.uk/about-us/
online-safety/ 
 

Up and coming dates  

This Term: 

17.4.24– Class Photos 

19.4.24– Year 1 Trip 

24.2.24– Year R Trip 

29.4.24– Year R vision and 

hearing checks 

3.5.24– Class 1 assembly 

15.5.24 Class 4 assembly 

16.5.24 Year 3 Trip 

Term 6: 

7.6.24 Safety in action Year 6 

28.6.24 Sports Day (weather 

permitting) 

2.7.24 Big dance for Year 1 and 

2 

10.7.24 Big sing for Year 1 and 2 

10.7.24 Year 6 residential 

12.7.24 INSET Day 

15.7.24 Move on up week 

Next academic Year 

INSET 2nd and 3rd September 

If you have any questions please contact the office and we will happily help– office@lenham.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs McCluskey 
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